
Statement as to why no Job Impact Statement is Necessary 
 
A Job Impact Statement is not required because the proposal will not have any impact on 
jobs or employment opportunities. The proposal establishes regulatory guidance about when 
an injured worker may visit an out-of-network pharmacy, provides penalties if the payer fails 
to abide by the regulatory requirements, and provides clarity on the notice requirements. 


